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										Veryan Green
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										 31st December 2016	








Dear Janice,





RE: PA16/11550 – Heron Creek, Tredenham Road, St Mawes TR2 5AW





Please note that this letter is for advice only. The Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan Steering Group is neither supporting nor objecting to this application.


 


The Roseland Plan Planning Assessment Group has assessed this planning application against the Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan and notes that it is generally in conformity with The Plan. 





However, the Group would ask that should the planning officer be mindful to approve the proposal they consider attaching conditions regarding:


The amount of use to avoid any increase in recreational access to the Fal and Helford Special Area of Conservation (Policies LA4(ii) and CV5(ii))


The amount of over-winter storage to avoid contributing to a cumulative impact on the local character of the shoreline (Policy LA4(iii) and CV5(iii))








Yours sincerely,


 





 S J Wagstaff





PP J Smith, Chair, Roseland Plan Steering Group











Please note:  This assessment constitutes the opinion of the Roseland Plan Planning Assessment Group and is based solely on the documentation submitted by the applicant. It is not a planning determination under the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended). The final determination will be made by Cornwall Council as the Local Planning Authority.








From NPPF Paragraph 198 – “Where a planning application conflicts with a neighbourhood plan that has been brought into force, planning permission should not normally be granted.”
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